The Parish of St Mary Magdalene, Yarm LEGACY POLICY

The following policy was agreed at the Parochial Church Council (PCC) meeting held on 26th June 2023.

Policy Statement

Here at St Mary Magdalene we welcome all gifts in wills or in memory of a loved one, however large or small, and we promise to use every gift to make a difference in our parish. Our PCC Legacy Policy is to use gifts to help fund significant development projects, whether buildings, equipment or staff.

Since needs change over the years, we encourage all to leave a gift in their will for the general purposes of the parish rather than for a restricted purpose. All gifts will be used to make a real difference to the church's future mission and ministry.

The PCC will acknowledge gifts in whatever way the donor and/or his/her executors feel most appropriate. Equally, the PCC will make sure that gifts remain anonymous if the donor prefers.